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Comments: We spend a lot of time in the woods within and near the proposed project. We very much value the

forest as it exists, and are very concerned about the serious potential negative impact this project may have on

the Indiana Bat. Our hope is that the Forest Service conduct a thorough and exhaustive analysis on the impact

this project, and these types of projects, might have on the Indiana and northern long-eared bat within the Daniel

Boone National Forest. 


